John Paxne

From: John Payne <john.payne2@guamcc.edu>
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2020 1:46 PM

To: 'Jose Munoz'; alex.silverio@dphss.guam.gov
Cc: Kimberly C Bautista

Subject: RE: 2020 GOMH Trainings

Hafa Adai,

Thank you for meeting with us this morning to go over the trainings that DPHSS provides. We will look at participating in
these trainings and in making our campus community aware of them in the event they may be interested.

Thank you,

John Payne

From: John Payne [mailto:john.payne2 @guamcc.edu]
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2020 12:00 PM

To: 'Jose Munoz' <jose.munoz@guamcc.edu>
Subject: FW: 2020 GOMH Trainings

From: Alex Silverio [mailto:Alex.Silverio@dphss.guam.gov]
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2020 10:26 AM

To: John Payne <john.payne2 @guamcc.edu>

Cc: Alex Silverio <Alex.Silverio@dphss.guam.gov>

Subject: 2020 GOMH Trainings

Good Morning, John,

My apologies, our printer is out of service and so | could not make copies of the 2020 GOMH Training sessions
available this year. Please print the attached documentation for your reference. Thank you!

Respectfully, Al

Alexis Q. Silverio

Program Coordinator Iii

Guam Department of Public Health and Social Services (DPHSS)
Guam Office of Minority Health (GOMH)

123 Chalan Kareta Route 10



